BATHURST REGIONAL COUNCIL

Civic Centre Cnr Russell & William Sts Facsimile 02 6331 7211 Private Mail Bag 17 Bathurst NSW 2795

Telephone 02 6333 6111 council@bathurst.nsw.gov.au www.bathurstregion.com.au

21 June 2012

Mr Ray Carter 233 College Road **BATHURST NSW 2795**

Dear Mr Carter

Submissions - Draft Bathurst 2016 Plan - Delivery Plan 2012-2016 and Annual Operating Plan 2012/2013

I refer to your submission in relation to Councils Draft Bathurst 2016 Plan - Delivery Plan 2012-2016.

Please be advised that on this occasion that Council resolved to not amend the Bathurst 2016 Plan in respect your submission received.

Council thanks you for your continued interest in this matter.

Yours faithfully

Carters did not ask Bathurst Regional Council to change the management carters and not ask Bathurst Regional Council to change the management of the NSW government and is acceptable plan as it has been approved by the NSW government abide by this national council abide by this national council abide by the pathuret Degional Council abide by the pathuret Degion rian as it has been approved by the Bathurst Regional Council abide by this policy as

Carters asked that the Bathurst advisable avoid dains as written, Bathurst regional council studiously avoid doing so.

Reference: RR:MO:16.00129

Enquiries: Mr Bob Roach (02) 6333 6257 U.MO\Letters\Correspondance\2012 June 20\ltr-Submissions_Ray Carter.doc